City of Auburn
Public Hearing
August 2, 2010

The City of Auburn City Council will hold a public hearing at their regular meeting on Monday,
August 2, 2010, beginning at 7:00pm or as soon as possible thereafter in the Council Chambers of
Auburn Hall, 60 Court Street, Auburn, Maine, to receive public comment on the proposed consolidation
of voting polls to be in one location, location To Be Determined and the consolidation of election results.

The public is invited to attend and/or submit written comment to Roberta Fogg, City Clerk, 60
Court Street, Auburn, Maine 04210 or via email to rfogg@auburnmaine.gov All comments should be
submitted on or before August 2, 2010 at 4:30pm.

Auburn Hall is handicapped accessible.

Attest: Roberta L. Fogg, City Clerk

Posted at Auburn Hall, July 26, 2010
Posted on web site, July 26, 2010

Published in the newspaper: Sun Journal paper dated July 27, 2010
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